
Webinar to help families with children aged 0-5 with 
special educational needs or disabilities in Warwickshire  
 

 
 
Warwickshire County Council is hosting another special educational needs 
and disabilities (SEND) webinar on Tuesday 4 October to support parents-to-
be and parents with children aged 0-5.  
 
The webinar offers an opportunity to understand more about the support 
provided by the local Health Visiting Service, with a particular focus on children 
with SEND.   
 

Health Visitors offer advice on a range of topics from eating, sleeping and 
toileting as well as housing, relationships and caring for and making 
connections with your child. They play a vital role, working in partnership with 
parents to assess needs and identify problems or issues at the earliest 
opportunity.   
 
The webinar will explain how health visitors will work with families and other 
agencies to improve health and wellbeing for the whole family, looking in more 
detail at the support the service offers for children aged 0-5 years with SEND.   
 
During the session, parents and carers will also be able to put their questions 
to the 0-5 team from South Warwickshire University NHS Foundation Trust.  
 
The webinar takes place on Tuesday 4 October, 1.30pm - 2.30pm and you can 
register to attend at: https://bit.ly/HealthVisiting   

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FHealthVisiting&data=05%7C01%7Cstephenheight%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cbb1dcff075f145ec841f08da9c8cf1d8%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C637994426401792174%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yCoB59SzYfLr27Z%2FW5Q8Wu73z4N8%2BNiYycxeV7mylsA%3D&reserved=0

